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Up	and	Coming	Events	
	
January	25th-	January	29th				
	

Family	Fun	Events		
Hatched: Breaking through the Silence, a 
Winter Illumination Experience - Esplanade	
The Esplanade Association presents 'Hatched' an 
illumination and sound experience to provide a 
family-friendly experience at the Hatch Shell in 
celebration of their 20th Anniversary. 
Friday, Jan 22 - Sunday, Feb 21 
 
Seaport Snowport: Curling Lanes - Boston	
Curling Lanes are open daily and bookable online 
or in-person in 30-minute increments for up to 2 
hours. Lanes may have up to 12 people (6 on... 
Now - Friday, Feb 19 
 
Boston Free Winter Fitness Series - Online	
The four-month-long free fitness series will offer 
free virtual classes to be enjoyed online from the 
safety of your home from January 3 through... 
Sunday, Jan 3 - Saturday, May 1 
 
Build your own Virtual Museum 
with Boston Children's Museum - Online	
Social distancing is not required when you design 
your own Museum from home with our creative 
new interactive game What would you put in your... 
Friday, Jan 1 - Monday, Mar 1 
__________________________________ 
Please join us on our school’s websites for the 
latest information and school updates. 

https://www.nathanhaleroxbury.org/	

https://www.facebook.com/Nathan-Hale-
Elementary-Roxbury-112557730157936	

 
																

	

School Re-Opening 

 
As some of you may know, BPS is moving forward with school re-
openings and will be returning additional students to all schools 
beginning on February 1st, 2021. 
 
Students who have a designation of High In-Person Priority  
(HIPP) will have the option to return back to school for in-person 
learning four days per week. 
 
All other students will begin transitioning back in the hybrid model on 
March 1st, 2021. 
 
If your student is currently listed as Remote Only and you would like 
an opportunity to switch to hybrid, you may request a Student 
Learning Model change in March by calling the school, or by 
completing the Change Request Form on the BPS website. 
www.bostonpublicschools.org 
 
Update on BPS Reopening - Thursday, January 28th: The 
Community Engagement team is partnering with Dr. Cassellius to 
share an update with district families. Please share with school staff  
to share with families: 
• When: Thursday, January 28, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 
• Register in advance here: Update on BPS Reopening Webinar 

Thank you to all of my Superheroes! 

To all of my Hale Superheroes,  

You have all brought so much love and joy to my heart.  I will 
forever remember all of you and will always be thinking of 
you. I thank you for joining me last Friday to celebrate the 
superhero powers that are in all of us.  Please never forget 
to be FEARLESS and to take my love with you everywhere 
you go. I will miss you all greatly!  

Love,                                                     

Mrs. Teque 

 

	


